
NEW INCA PROGRAM 
WILL BE DISCUSSED 
Two officials of the Infor-

mation Council of the Americas, 
which Is headquartered in this 
city, will discuss a new INCA 
program called "National Cam-
pus News Service," at 10:30 
a.m. Friday in the New Orleans 
Press Club. 

They are Richard E. War-
ren, executive director of the 
organization, and Larry Kihnel, 
its business manager. 


